
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

All Saints CE Primary School 

& Nursery 
 

Weekly Newsletter – 13th June 2025 

Dear Parents and Carers,  
As you will know, we are currently in the process of moving over to a new 
communication system called ‘Arbor’. We believe that this platform will enable 
us to sharing information, give notices etc much easier and clearer going 
forward. If you have not already, please check your emails, where you will find 
an invitation to download the app and access your child’s information. If you 
need any support with this, please do let us know.  
 

from Miss Ashton and all the team. 

 

 
 
 
 
 
  

   

House Trophy 

 
This week’s honours 

were won by Chester!  
Well done everyone! 

Stars of the Week! 

 

 

 
We are now using Arbor to record and 
send notifications for first aid at school. 
You will no longer receive bump notes on 
paper, instead these will be emailed to 
you. Any incidents that require more 
attention such bumped heads will still be 
either an in-app message or phone call. 

Class Dojo Winners! 
 

 
 

 
 



 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
        
 
  
 
          
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

Date  Event 

Wednesday 18th June  KS1 Spelling Bee semi-final @ Anson 

Tuesday 24th June Class 3 trip to Gladstone Pottery Museum 

Thursday 26th June KS2 Spelling Bee semi-final @ Anson 

Friday 27th June Non-uniform day for chocolate donations 

Tuesday 1st July New nursery visit 

Wednesday 2nd July Class 1 trip to Adventure Street 

Thursday 3rd July Spelling Bee final (online competition) 

Friday 4th July Non-uniform day for bottle donations 

Thursday 10th July  Summer Fun event 

Thursday 17th July Sports Day and Colour Run (pm) 

 
 
 

 
 

 
  
 
 

 

Visit our class blogs to see more of our work: www.allsaintsranton.co.uk  

 
 

 
 

 
 

Nature study in our 
churchyard! 

 

http://www.allsaintsranton.co.uk/


 
 
 
 

 
 

Summer Fun Event 
On Thursday 10th July 3.30 – 5pm, we will be 
holding a Summer Fun event for our 
children and families. We will have our 
popular bottle and chocolate tombola, in 
addition to a cake sale (all donations 
gratefully received). Our children will be 
singing some of their ‘Night at the Movies’ 
songs for you to enjoy. We will also have 
some fun games for the children to play.  

 

 

 

Enrichment Event 
On Thursday 12th June, we had an amazing day of challenges in PE. We played games and had 

lots of fun on the giant inflatable slide! 

 

  


